RURAL WATER AUTHORITY OF DOUGLAS COUNTY

P. O. Box 359 * Littleton, CO 80160

District Office Phone: 303-482-1002

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

December 21, 2021

SUBJECT:

Rural Water Authority of Douglas County

Contact Information

TO:

The Following Douglas County Officials:

Board of County Commissioners

Douglas County Government 100 Third Street, Castle Rock, CO 80104

Assessor

Douglas County Government 301 Wilcox Street, Castle Rock, CO 80104

Treasurer

Douglas County Government 100 Third Street, #120 Castle Rock, CO 80104

Clerk and Recorder

Douglas County Government 301 Wilcox Street, Castle Rock, CO 80104

Division of Local Government

1313 Sherman Street Denver, CO 80203

FROM:

Sarah E.E. Shepherd

District Manager

RURAL WATER AUTHORITY OF DOUGLAS COUNTY

c/o Circuit Rider of Colorado, LLC P.O. Box 359 Littleton, CO 80160 303-482-1002

December 21, 2021

Douglas County Clerk and Recorder 301 Wilcox Street Castle Rock, CO 80104

To Whom it May Concern,

The President of the Board for the year 2022 is Barry Gager.

Following are the contact person, business address, and telephone numbers for Rural Water Authority of Douglas County, Douglas County, Colorado. Please let your records reflect the address below for any new mailings for this authority:

Rural Water Authority of Douglas County Manager: Sarah Shepherd c/o Circuit Rider of Colorado, LLC. Mailing Address: P.O. Box 359 Littleton, CO 80160 Telephone: 303-482-1002 info@ccrider.us

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact us.

Shake Rego O

Regards,

Sarah E. E. Shepherd Authority Manager

RURAL WATER AUTHORITY OF DOUGLAS COUNTY

c/o Circuit Rider of Colorado, LLC P.O. Box 359 Littleton, CO 80160 303-482-1002

December 21, 2021

Douglas County Clerk and Recorder 301 Wilcox Street Castle Rock, CO 80104

To Whom it May Concern,

The boundary for Rural Water Authority of Douglas County has not changed. This Authority is located within Douglas County.

If you have any questions, please call the number above or contact me via email at: info@ccrider.us.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sarah E.E. Shepherd
Authority Manager

Circuit Rider of Colorado, LLC